

mtg w/ Rebecca & Jack
Status given shield they see
Plan

April 1, 2009

Update – NJ Agreement Application

Purpose of meeting: provide status given the decommissioning plan work

- SECY out with offices for concurrence – due 4/3/09, no later than 4/6/09
 - OGC, NSIR, RI, normal in-house folks
- Schedule to get to EDO by 4/15/09, and to Commission 4/29/09
- Based on when we get an SRM, we've planned the first publication 5/13/09, but hopefully no later than 5/20/09
 - Noticed for 4 consecutive weeks
 - Depending on original publication – comment period would end around 6/12 but no later than 6/19 if above holds
- Dennis and I will be working on comment resolution, pulling team together as needed
 - Will keep DWMEP informed
- Still working to an effective date no later than 9/30/09
- RI will be working on the transition of the licenses
 - Late summer probably
- Inspections will be accelerated to get them ahead of schedule

copy of schedule – send copy; give A700
elapsed time schedule.
any delay w/ public comts – new
Commission

DP in Aug. – revised plan submitted.
comts will be on compatibility –
restricted release –
NS – cleanup @ 15 min above bgnd. – unrestricted
release.

will argue qualif. of staff.

re: DP - ~ 6-7 mo b/c they've
been wrkg w/ them.

could be a public mtg - public notice -
meet at site

→ if so ASPB/owner shld go.

in-house staff ~~meet~~^{keep} mtgs every
2 wks.

↳ will let them know